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April 16, 2025  
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Hatz Customer,  
 
Lightbourn Equipment Company is contacting you today to share with you our position 
regarding any potential cost impacts from government trade actions, including tariffs, duties, 
trade remedies, and related administrative measures that could affect our supply chain costs. This 
policy applies to recently announced or future tariffs imposed by the U.S. government and any 
tariffs imposed by foreign jurisdictions. As trade actions impact our costs, Lightbourn Equipment 
Company will be compelled to implement corresponding adjustments to our pricing to offset the 
impact of these new costs. These adjustments will take effect on the effective date of the 
applicable government orders and will apply to all orders containing affected products. 
Lightbourn Equipment Company will apply these adjustments as a separate line item on each 
affected invoice.  
 
Thank you for your business and continued partnership as we work together to navigate these 
developments.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Walt Lightbourn  
President  
Lightbourn Equipment Company 


